
 
 

 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMITTAL 
 

11/26/2014 
 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Matt Lepore, Director 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Rule 305.a(2) Notification Certification 
 

Lehl 30-7 Well: NENE Sec. 30-T1N-R65W, Weld County, Colorado 
Lehl 30-8 Well: NENE Sec. 30-T1N-R65W, Weld County, Colorado 

 
Dear Mr. Lepore,  
 
HRM Resources, LLC (HRM) hereby certifies that it notified the Surface Owner and owners of all Building Units that 
a permit was being sought pursuant to COGCC Rule 305.a. Pursuant to Rule 303.b. (3) J.iii.  The notices were sent 
via certified mail on 10/24/2014.  Thirty (30) days have passed since the sending of the pre-application notices.    
 
HRM respectfully requests the COGCC approve the Amended Location # Form 2A.  Thanks very much for your 
consideration in this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Paul Gottlob 
Regulatory & Engineering Technician 
Integrated Petroleum Technologies Inc 
Consultants to HRM Resources, LLC 
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